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The 2020 Holiday Season is Here!

Although we are unable to gather in 
person this year due to the COVID-19 

Pandemic, the Human Services 
Portfolio Holiday Celebration will 
continue virtually to spread some 

holiday cheer.



A special message from 
Reginald E. Gordon,

DCAO Human Services





Please continue to stay safe 
during this holiday season.

Best Wishes,
Reginald E. Gordon,

DCAO Human Services




